
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Maxine Centala
To: TSP comments
Subject: Comments on Rocky Habitat Management
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 8:22:02 PM


I strongly support a Marine Conservation Area for Seal Rock. This area is of special
value for its diversity of marine organisms and nesting birds. It is greatly in need of
protection. I live nearby and have watched it being overused in the past 20 years. It is
a great place for people to learn about the coast but it should be better protected for
the sake of all the creatures who inhabit the rocky shores. Thank you.
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